
 

 

 
Medical Board of Australia 

 G.P.O. Box 9958   |   Melbourne VIC 3001   |   www.medicalboard.gov.au  

 

Media release 
 
19 April 2013 

Statement by the Queensland Board of the Medical Board of Australia and 
the Medical Board of Australia 

 
The members of the Queensland Board of the Medical Board of Australia are concerned that they had no 
opportunity to consider or respond to the Forrester Report before the Minister issued each member with a 
show cause notice. The members refute any suggestion that they acted in any way that was 
unprofessional. The Board is seeking independent legal advice. 
 
The Medical Board of Australia believes that at all times the Queensland Board has acted in good faith and 
had the safety of the public of Queensland as its first priority. 
  
 
For more information 

• Visit www.medicalboard.gov.au under Contact us to lodge an online enquiry form 
• For registration enquiries: 1300 419 495 (within Australia) +61 3 8708 9001 (overseas callers) 
• For media enquiries: (03) 8708 9200 
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